Mr. Click Relander
3701 Commonwealth
Yakima, Washington 98901

Dear Mr, Relander:
Thank you ever so much for your May 23rd letter indicating your interest
in obtaining a sculptural commission in connection with the Grand Coulee

Dam Third Powerhouse work.

I am exceptionally pleased to receive this information and will keep it
in my active file, At such time that we are actively pursuing the

consultation work, the sculptural opportunities will be given thorough
consideration, as will your interest and capabilities,

Kenneth W, Brooks
rchijtect, F.A I.A,




